
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 14, 2024 

Public Hearing notice 
Village of Sunrise Beach 

Planning and Zoning Commission 
 

The Planning and Zoning Commission of the Village of Sunrise Beach will conduct a public 
hearing at 6 p.m. April 1 at Sunrise Beach City Hall, 16537 N Highway 5, to hear 
comments on proposed text amendments to the Village Zoning Code and Land Subdivision 
regulations. Amendments are proposed to Article 3, Administration to provide for 
amendments to the Village Zoning Permit requirements; and to Articles 4 and 5, providing 
for amended procedures for review / approval of Subdivision Plats. Copies of the proposed 
regulations are available at City Hall and on the City website: 
https://www.sunrisebeachmo.gov/departments/planning-zoning/. Citizens will be given an 
opportunity to comment on the proposed amendments at the public hearing. Individuals 
who require an accommodation to attend a meeting are asked to contact City Hall (573-
374-8782) at least twenty-four hours in advance. 
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